
Dear Renu PrasharPrinjha 

 

Thank you for contacting me concerning the representations made on behalf of Coventry 

Airport on the Neighbourhood Plan consultation in December 2016. I can see from your 

earlier email shown with your query that the original response was sent to the correct email 

address and also met the deadline. However, having checked through all the responses 

received by both Bubbenhall and Baginton Parish Council I am unable to find this 

representation which is why it does not appear in the consultation statement. 

 

Warwick District Council is currently consulting on our draft plan and you are welcome to 

submit the comments sent on behalf of Coventry Airport to them for consideration using the 

following link: 

https://www.warwickdc.gov.uk/info/20444/neighbourhood_plans/1129/baginton_and_bubbe

nhall 

 

I have copied this email to Warwick District Council. 

 

Please let me know if you have any further concerns 

 

Regards 

 

Jane Fleming 

Clerk to Bubbenhall Parish Council 

 

On 12 July 2017 at 10:36, Renu PrasharPrinjha 

<Renu.Prasharprinjha@bartonwillmore.co.uk> wrote: 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Could you please clarify where the representations made on behalf of Coventry Airport on the 

Neighbourhood Plan consultation in December 2016 have been referenced in the submitted 
documents to Warwick District Council for the current Draft Neighbourhood Plan consultation. 

  

https://www.warwickdc.gov.uk/info/20444/neighbourhood_plans/1129/baginton_and_bubbenhall
https://www.warwickdc.gov.uk/info/20444/neighbourhood_plans/1129/baginton_and_bubbenhall
mailto:Renu.Prasharprinjha@bartonwillmore.co.uk


I cannot seem to find any reference to the representations. 

  

Regards 

  

  

  

 
Regards, 

Renu PrasharPrinjha 

Senior Planner 
 

 

 

  
 

DDI:  0121 711 5160  

 

W:  www.bartonwillmore.co.uk  

 

 
9th Floor, Bank House, 8 Cherry Street, Birmingham, B2 5AL 
   

 

 

 

Consider the environment. Do you really need to print this email? 
 

Information contained in this e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may be privileged. It may be read, copied and 

used only by the addressee, Barton Willmore accepts no liability for any subsequent alterations or additions incorporated by 
the addressee or a third party to the body text of this e-mail or any attachments. Barton Willmore accepts no responsibility 

for staff non-compliance with the Barton Willmore IT Acceptable Use Policy. 
 

 

From: Renu PrasharPrinjha  

Sent: 19 December 2016 11:25 

To: 'bubbenhallpclerk@gmail.com' <bubbenhallpclerk@gmail.com> 

Subject: Letter of Representations to the Baginton and Bubbenhall Draft Neighbourhood 

Plan 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Please find enclosed representations submitted on behalf of our client Coventry Airport Ltd on the 

Baginton and Bubbenhall Draft Neighbourhood Plan. 

  

If you have any issues in opening the document then please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Regards 
 
Renu Prashar Prinjha 
Senior Planner 
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--  

 

 

Regards 

 
Jane Fleming 
 

Bubbenhall Parish Clerk / RFO  
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